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Our Christian Value this half term is Hope 
 

Friday 30th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents  
 
We have had another lovely week in school with lots of continued opportunities to enjoy being outdoors 
for learning.  We are ever optimistic that after the Bank Holiday the weather will continue to improve and 
we can enjoy more activities outdoors.  School is beginning to feel like it is starting to get back to normal 
again, as we look at planning our trips and the older children have begun preparing for an end of year play.  
We are so lucky as a school to have such amazing outdoor facilities and this past year these have been a 
real blessing for us.  
 
May Day 
Next Wednesday will be our annual May Day celebration.  This year, will once again have to be very 
different and unfortunately, we will not be able to welcome friends and family into school to share this 
event with us, due to Covid restrictions.  However, we have a lovely day planned for our children up to and 
including Year 2, who should all come to school dressed for a picnic and celebration of friendship, with 
some opportunities to dance around the maypole and have fun.  We will share lot of photos with you of 
this event and pray that next year this lovely occasion might be back to normal.  
 
Parent’s evenings: 4th and 5th May 
Thank you to all the parents/carers who have already booked slots for parent’s evening next week.  If you 
haven’t already done so, please use this link: https://middleforth.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
Once booked, please check the video link on the device you will be using beforehand. 
 
COVID Testing 
Just a reminder that if your child or any member of your household displays any Covid symptoms you will 
need to book a PCR test and isolate.  Lateral Flow Tests (LFTS) are available for testing when someone is 
asymptomatic to check whether they have Covid and not showing symptoms, but LFTs should not be used 
if someone already has symptoms. 
 
Please continue to let us know as soon as possible if your child has tested positive for Coronavirus or has 
been in contact with a positive case by calling the office and emailing covid@middleforth.lancs.sch.uk (if 
out of hours). 
 
School Meals 
The new Spring/Summer menu is on ScoPay and you can book meals online up until the end of Summer 
term and into September 2021.  May we remind you of the importance of keeping your meal bookings up 
to date, particularly after a weekend or school holiday to enable the kitchen to plan ahead.  
 
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend,  
 
Mrs Adams 
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Term Dates 2020 2021 
 
SUMMER TERM 2021 
May Day Closure   Monday 3rd May 2021 
School closes on   Friday 28th May 2021 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure   Monday 31st May – Tuesday 8th June 2021 
School re-opens on    Wednesday 9th June 2021 
School closes on    Friday 16th July 2021 at 2.00pm 
 
Term Dates 2021 2022 
AUTUMN TERM 2021   
Re-open on    Thursday 2nd September 2021 
School closes on    Friday 22nd October 2021 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure   Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October 2021 
Re-open on    Monday 1st November 2021  
School closes on   Friday 17th December 2021 at 2.00pm 
 
SPRING TERM 2022 
Re-open on    Wednesday 5th January 2022 
School closes on    Friday 11th February 2022 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure    Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022 
Re-open on    Monday 21st February 2022 
School closes on   Friday 1st April 2022 at 2.00pm 
 
SUMMER TERM 2022 
Re-open on     Tuesday 19th April 2022 
May Day Closure   Monday 2nd May 2022 
School closes on   Friday 27th May 2022 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure   Monday 30th May – Wednesday 8th June 2022 
School re-opens on    Thursday 9th June 2022 
School closes on    Friday 22nd July 2022 at 2.00pm 
 
 


